Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



June 2006

Dear Pastor,

In May we were in Wyoming, North Carolina, Tennessee, Iowa, and Florida. We thank the Lord for traveling mercies, and blessed meetings. This month we will meet in Kinston, North Carolina for the mission's Family Fellowship Week. This is always a wonderful week to visit with folks that we don't get to see very often.

We are looking forward to a busy summer. There are several missions conferences; however, much of July and August will be spent overseas visiting missionaries. We are thankful that we can always count on you praying for us as we travel.

Darleen and I appreciate your kind support of our ministry. We feel blessed to labor together with folks like you. It is a pleasure to visit with many of you as we travel from church to church.

Please continue to pray for my mom, Katie Whetstone. She is recovering well following two heart attacks. She will be spending some time for now with my sister in South Florida.

It is our sincere prayer that the Lord will bless you continually.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone